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I am pleased to report that a 10,000 order of the Paper Safe has been made and will be available 
within the next two weeks.  The last order was done two years ago.   

We continue to send out the Paper Safe for those that are requesting it and also to all.  More and 
more service officers are requesting these for their work in benefits and we are now getting requests 
from various groups, example Vet Centers, that work with deployed armed service members and 
their spouses. 

Sometimes when ordering the Paper Safe the request comes into me through my spam file.  Please 
if you do not get a response such as received and ordered, please contact me by phone at 585-247-
2098 or 585-737-2169. 

 If you are interested in requesting these, please go to the web site under programs and there 
is a form for you to fill out and submit.  If you have any questions or concerns, please do not 
hesitate to contact me at Switzeravva@gmail.com or by the above phone numbers. 

Thank you. 

mailto:Switzeravva@gmail.com

